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To the Lord Mayor and            Report No. 48/2023 
Members of Dublin City Council                            Report of the Chairperson of the  

        Dublin City Joint Policing Committee  
 

 
___________________________________________________________________ 

 
Breviate of the Dublin City Joint Policing Committee (JPC) meeting held on 

30th January 2023 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
In accordance with the Joint Policing Committee Guidelines, the Breviate of the 
meeting of the Dublin City Joint Policing Committee held on 30th January 2023 is set 
out hereunder: 
 
 
1. Minutes of meeting held on 22nd November 2022 

Order: Agreed 
 
 
2. Annual Work Plan 2023 

Order: Noted 
 
 
3. Report of Assistant Garda Commissioner 

Order:  Report from Assistant Commissioner Angela Willis noted 
 
 

4. Correspondence from Minister on Fireworks. 
 Order: Agreed Chair would write to Minister again 
   
 
5. Executive Manager’s update 
 Order: Noted 

 
 

6. Date of next meeting 
Order: Noted that next meeting scheduled to take place on Monday 27th 
March at 3.00 p.m. 

 
 
7. A.O.B. 

N/A 
 

Councillor Tara Deacy 
Chairperson 
30th January 2023 
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Attendance: 
 
Committee Members 
Lord Mayor Caroline Conroy      Tara Deacy (Chairperson), Mannix Flynn (Vice-
chair),                     Dermot Lacey,                    Daithí Doolan,  
Daithí De Róiste,                         Deirdre Heney,                    Janet Horner,  
Ray McAdam,        Joe Costello 
 
Oireachtas:          Senator Mary Seery-Kearney 
 
Officials:         Frank d’Arcy (Executive Manager),  

     Ruth Treacy (Meetings Administrator) 
 

An Garda Síochána:                  Assistant Commissioner Willis,  
Chief Superintendents       Patrick McMenamin and Anthony O’Donnell 
 
Community / Business reps: Theresa Kelly, Orla Mannion, Tony Duffin, Richard 
Guiney 
 
Non-members: 
Leah Johnston, Staff Officer, South East Area Office 
 
Apologies:  Councillor Danny Byrne, Joe Donohoe 
 
 
Meeting concluded at 4.40 p.m. 
 
 
 


